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Ban Fracking in the Delaware River Basin!!

Here in the United States we see many communities struggling against pollution, fossil fuel
extraction, and more threats to their water sources. Recently, the Delaware River Basin
Commission proposed regulations banning fracking in the River Basin. Unfortunately, those
regulations don't protect ALL communities – they continue to allow for the exportation of water
from the Basin to fracking elsewhere AND the importation of wastewater into the Basin for
treatment. This is unacceptable – we cannot allow other communities to be harmed!
 


